
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Information Evening 
 

06-09-2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been wonderful to see Y11 students return to school with an excellent attitude 
to learning this September; they have really impressed staff with their willingness to 
learn and their determination to succeed.  
 
As Year 11 is an important and pivotal year for your child, we would like to invite you 

to an information evening on Thursday 14th September, from 6pm to 7pm. 
 

- The format of the evening is as follows: 
- Introduction and address by the Headteacher 
- Information from Miss Clogg and Mr Hyatt on the year ahead and what to 

expect. 

- An overview of English, Maths and Science about what to expect in these core 
subjects. 

- Information from Miss Mann about how to support your child’s revision. 
- Information from Mr Hill, the Careers Lead, about next steps for your child. 

 
There will also be an opportunity to talk to Miss Hickinbotham, the SENDCo, regarding 
any SEN support your child needs and Mr Penman regarding attendance matters. 
 
We are excited to see you at the event to support your child in what we know will be a 
very successful year for them.  
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
tutor, in the first instance. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Mann 
Assistant Headteacher 


